
Service to the Fleet
A record of responsive participation in the U.S. Navy's 
research and developement programs.

Underway replenishment of 
the USS Ranger (CVA-61) The rapid development�

of the U.S. Navy's�
Underway Replenishment Program�

was assisted to a major degree�
by concepts, developments�

and services supplied�
by the Kornylak Corporation.  

"Service to the fleet"�
has been an enjoyable experience.  

The record�
of successful accomplishment�

has been archived in conert�
with personnel throughout�

the entire U.S. Navy system.�
We look forward�

to further challenges�
and opportunities to participate�

in the Navy's programs.
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